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October 21, 2004
Chief Roy Fabian
K’atlodeeche First Nation

Box 3060

Hay River, NT  X0E 1G4
Dear Chief Fabian:

Re:
Hay River Biotreatment Pad
Thank you very much for your letter of October 8, 2004 regarding the biotreatment pad for hydrocarbon contaminated soil at the Hay River landfill.  The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board discussed the issue during its meeting on October 20, but deferred any decision to a later date when the Board members had time to review all the relevant information.  

In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like to provide additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Martin Haefele by phone at (867) 766-7053, fax at (867) 766-7074, or by e-mail at mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca.  
Sincerely
Martin Haefele

Environmental Assessment Officer
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